
          

Document Number: E0R0_SP_WITmodules

Date: July 18, 2017

Attention:

Dear. Valued Customer

Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.

This is the official notification that some of our products detailed below 

shall be out of sales promotion with the immidiate effect.

Please review this, and refrain from designing the products affected into your new models and projects.

Your understanding and support are highly appreciated.

1. Product Type, Customer/Murata/Alternative Part Numbers:

Product Type: WIT**** Series

Murata Part Number

WIT2410DK

WIT2410M4G

WIT2410M4NF

WIT2410MGB

WIT2410S3G

WIT2410S4G

WIT2450DK

WIT2450FG

WIT2450M2

WIT2492M-1

Please refer to the attached documents for detailed Part Numbers' information.

2. Reasons/Background:

Some components which are used to manufacture WIT Modules went EOL with our suppliers. 

3. Contact Window:

Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact Murata Sales, Representative, or Distributor in your area.

Truly Yours. Thank you.

Murata Manufacturing, Co., Ltd.

RFPD Planning Section/Planning Manager

Sheldon Reynolds
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